
Have you ever received uninvited text message on your cellular telephone? Many companies use SMS and MMS text 

messages to communicate with consumers about products and services. However, these companies do not consider how 

these text messages can be annoying and also cost money for consumers to receive.  

The federal Telephone Consumer Protection Act (TCPA) and state laws like the Washington Commercial Electronic Mail Act 

(CEMA) regulate how and when companies can send text messages to consumers. Consumers who receive text messages 

which violate these laws can recover an award of $500 or more for each text message received. 

Sound Justice Law Group has extensive experience holding companies responsible for sending illegal text messages to 

consumers. If you receive an uninvited text message from a business, contact Sound Justice today to find our more about 

your rights and remedies.
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